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Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

 

 

I am very pleased to announce that after a recent recruitment process (undertaken by 

teachers and governors),  Miss Ellie Cromarty has been appointed to join our team as a 

class teacher in September 2023. We had a large number of teachers apply and the 

standard of applications was very high. Miss Cromarty will be visiting school during this 

term and will be meeting the children too.   

 

This appointment has been made in line with all the various safeguarding checks and the 

completion of appropriate documents within our safeguarding policy and government 

guidance.  

 

 

 

Kind regards,  

 

Mr Moloney 

Headteacher 
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